
23-FEB-1998

BLACK FLAG(R) 

NO CFC'S

ANT, COCKROACH & EARWIG KILLER 

CONTINUOUS KILLING ACTION FOR 60 DAYS

REG.NO. 21908 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN............................. 0.050%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE.......... 0.400%
CHLORPYRIFOS.................................. 0.500%

DOMESTIC

CAUTION!

FLAMMABLE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN 

PRESSURIZED SPRAY

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

400 g

Trade Mark Reg’d to The Clorox Company.

THE CLOROX COMPANY OF CANADA, LTD.
MOOSE JAW, SASK. S6H 4N7

For use indoors and out, as a spot or crack and crevice treatment
to kill: ANTS, COCKROACHES, EARWIGS, SOWBUGS, CRICKETS,
MILLIPEDES, SILVERFISH, FLEAS, CARPET BEETLES, BROWN DOG TICKS.

DIRECTIONS: DO NOT USE AS A SPACE SPRAY.  Shake well before
using.  Hold container approximately 30 cm from surface being
sprayed and spray until wet.  Keep children and pets away from
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treated surfaces until dry.  FOR CRAWLING INSECTS: Spray outside
& inside house wherever crawling insects may enter or hide such
as - door sills, baseboards, window frames, cracks, crevices,
near pipes, closets, infested shelfs, under carpets, behind and
beneath cabinets, appliances, etc.  FOR ANTS: Spray ant trails
and hills.  If reinfestation occurs, repeat applications.  Do not
use in food storage areas or on surfaces that may contact food. 
Do not use on draperies, wallpaper and similar surfaces that may
be stained.  For indoor use, ventilate room well before re-entry. 

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid contact
with eyes, skin or clothing - May cause eye and skin irritation. 
Wash hands after use.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS, ANIMALS,
FOODSTUFF, FOOD UTENSILS, FISHBOWLS OR ANIMAL FEED AREAS. 
Thoroughly wash all surfaces that may contact food before re-use. 
Toxic to fish.  CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE.  Do not puncture or
incinerate container or store at temperatures over 50'C.  Do not
place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or other sources of
heat.  Do not use in the presence of open flame or spark.

FIRST AID TREATMENT: Contains Petroleum distillate.  If on skin,
wash thoroughly with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with
water.  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician or
poison control centre immediately.  Chlorpyrifos is a
cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.  

DISPOSAL: When empty press valve to release all pressure and
discard in household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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